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October 4,1984
?F1084-06

Mr. J.P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator, Region II
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
I.E. Inspection Report No. 84-09

Dear.Mr. O'Reilly:

Florida Power Corporation has receive:I your letter of September 12, 1984, which provided
comments on our responso to the subject report. We will supplement our initial response on
November 12, 1984. This additional time is necessary to research and further clarify our
position regarding these issues.

Sincerely,

/2 1
7, -r

G.R. Westafer
Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel Management
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